
 
 

    Date:1/10/2019 

C 66 (2019-20)  

To, 

Primary School Parents (Grade 1 to Grade 7) 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

Subject: Importance of Mental Health and Children’s Well-being 

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir is supporting “Mental Health Awareness Week” 

 from 6th October-12th October in our school. 

Mental Health includes our emotional, psychological and social well-being. With the support 

of ‘Child line India Foundation’ and ‘The Child Welfare Committee (CWC) we are 

inviting you all for an interaction on 7th October 2019 in School at 3- 3.30 pm to raise awareness 

to deal with matters relating to care and protection of children and make our children more 

resilient. 

We request you to join our initiative to increase awareness about the safety and well-being of 

our children.  

 

Thank You, 

SVM Management 

 

 

 

 

  


